
 

 

ADDENDUM THREE  
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

6831 OF 
 
Date: 12-5-23 
 
To: All Bidders  
 
From:  Brenda Sensibaugh, Procurement Contracts Officer 
 AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6831 OF for Multiple Controller Cabinets to be 

opened on December 12, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned ITB.  The 
questions and answers are to be considered as part of the ITB. 
 
It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the SPB website for all Addenda or Amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1 VII 28 In Section VII. A. j  
States: ‘the cabinet shall be 
configured to allow the agency to 
select between 120VAC or 
48VDC.’ 
Q. Prior to ordering, the cabinet 
must be either 120VAC or 48VDC. 
There are several internal 
components that need to be 
included in the cabinet build. Can 
there be an alternate for either 
120VAC or 48VDC? Since you 
can’t have both. 
 

 
NDOT would be willing to 
select a 48 VDC or 
120VAC cabinet prior to 
ordering (they would not be 
configurable in NDOT’s 
Electronic Shop), as long 
as both types of cabinets 
meet our specifications, 
and the supplier is willing 
to customize our ATC 
cabinet order to what 
NDOT needs at the 
time.  For example:  During 
the 1st year of the contract, 
NDOT may order 3 ATC 
cabinets for 120VAC 
operations and 2 for 
48VDC operations.  The 
next year we may need 6 
120V ATC cabinets and 1 
48VDC Cabinet. 
 
 
 

 
 
This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
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